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To whom it may concern,

An extension to the Emergency Bill is a massive overreach of government.

There is no more emergency, the virus is just another cold to be fought with our immune
systems, good food and rest. Segregation due to mandates has gone way too far. Mental

health is at an all-time low. There is no reason to extend emergency powers. We have had
ENOUGH!!

LET US GET BACK TO OUR LIVES, WORKING, RAISING OUR CHILDREN.

Regards,

Deborah Rushton
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